
THE BAKE IS BACK! 

 
 

July 2017 

 

Dear Resident: 

In appreciation of the great job the Village employees do for our community, the Village of 

Moreland Hills is hosting the 18th annual “Employee Clambake” in September.  As you may 

remember, we cannot use tax dollars for this event and thus, must ask for contributions. 

We would like to thank you for the generous donations that you have made in the past.  Without 

your kind support, we would be unable to host this event.  If you would like to help this year, 

donations can be made by check payable to the Village of Moreland Hills.    All sponsors will be 

recognized in the program distributed at the event. We have held this event at the “House on the 

Hill” at Forest Ridge for the last two years. We received this house in the last land acquisition and 

have been financially unable to do some necessary maintenance because of the state reductions in 

our funding. Therefore, we would like to use some of the monies we collect for that project. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan C. Renda 

Mayor 


